
Marshfield Recreation Department 
Library Plaza Recreation Room 

1837 Ocean Street 
Recreation Commission Meeting 

June 30, 2021, Meeting Called to Order 6:00pm 
 
 
 

Marshfield Recreation Commission Meeting attendees: Gary Pina, Denis Kelleher, Brendan Wills Brian Robinson 
Craig Jameson, Director Marshfield Recreation,  
Missing Commission Member:  Brian Spano, Nancy Bowers, Administrative Assistant Marshfield Recreation 
 
Gary Pina made a motion to accept the meeting minutes for May 26, 2021 Commission Meeting, Brian Robinson 2nd it.  
Motion carries unanimously. 
 
 
Craig Jameson went over how Spring Programs went. Spring programs went very well considering COVID difficulties. 
Craig Jameson explained that with the warmer spring weather, the Rec Dept was able to get closer to normal with outdoor 
programs. Revenue has started to pick up and has continued at a good rate as we head into summer programs. Spring 
preschool soccer was a big success with about 90 children ages 2-6 participating. 
 
Craig Jameson went over all upcoming summer programs and the revenue already brought in. He explained that we have 
great staff lined up for the summer and several different types of camps/programs for youth ages.  
 
In addition, to youth programs, we are offering several Pickleball program options for adults at Peter Igo Park and MHS. 
 
At Peter Igo Park the Recreation Department is in the process of getting proper conservation permitting with the help of 
the conservation dept and DPW.  
 
Coast Guard Hill is being utilized more and more for sports on the field, adult fitness classes, volleyball, garden usage, 
and general leisure activities. Craig Jameson explained that we are excited to start building the new playground. The 
playground structure may take 6-8 weeks to be deliver, but the hope is to have it up this upcoming fall.  
 
As of now we do not have any summer concerts scheduled. Looking for a band for possible an August Concert. 
 
Field, courts, and recreational outdoor facility permits will continue to be given out through the summer. The new MyRec 
software is working very well and has made a huge difference in scheduling, sharing the calendar, and tracking fees. 
 
No Major updates on parks and playgrounds. 
 
Gary Pina made a motion that the meeting be adjourned, Brian Robinson 2nd it.  Motion pass unanimously. 
Meeting adjourned: 6:55pm. 

 


